
Mount Vernon Cemetary
Trustees Meeting
October 6, 2009

ATTENDING; John McCormick III, Peter Rotando, Aaron Goodale

Guests representing the Oakdale Cemetary Association of High Plains
Cemetary include, Richard Chapman, President, Gary Erickson, Vice President,
Michael Hill, Treasurer, Dianne Erickson, Secretary and Robert Hyde,
Member of the Association.

I. Meeting opened at 7:00P.M. by Chairman John McCormick III.

2. Members of the Board of Trustees of Mount Vernon Cemetary presented points and
offered information to the Oakdale Cemetary Association concerning our daily
operations, finances, policies and fee structure.

3. The Oakdale Cemetary Association exchanged similar facts and each group
presented questions and responses.

4. A reVlew of the current expansion of Mount Vernon Cemetary was presented by
Chairman, John McCormick III. Plans were presented and reviewed.

5. Both groups feel that a merger would benefit each cemetary, however, financial
and legal details need to be investigated and reviewed in depth before
any concrete proposals are placed upon a town warrant.

6. Aaron Goodale offered to contact the town's legal and financial staff inorder
to provide direction on these issues.

7. Chairman John McCormick III said that he would notify the town administrator
in regards to this meeting and status of any progress.

8. Group unanimously agree to schedule another meeting on Monday, Octobl:\26,2009
at l:OOP.M .. Location will be initially at the Historical Society or
at the West Boylston Cemetary Dept. Office. Jack M. will confirm with
Aaron G. and Richard Chapman. Jack M. will post at the town hall.

Re~ct{ul~~ubmitted,
~1" \J~lf..J-

~ptpr N. Rntando. Clerk

9. Motion made by Aaron G. and seconded by Peter R. to adjourn this meeting
at 8:50P.M ..
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